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Congratulations to Ryan Day, Financial Systems Analyst, and Normandy Roden, Director of 
Finance & Procurement Business Services. The two recently delivered successful 
presentations at the Alliance 2014 Conference. Ryan led a popular panel session titled, "It's 
All in the (Project) Plan: A Communications Strategy for Upgrades, etc." Normandy delivered 
a pre-conference workshop, "Up with Apps! Mobile Applications to Enliven Teaching and 
Learning." The annual Alliance Conference draws over 3,500 Oracle application users from 
around the world. Many of them, like those of us from the University of Colorado, are 
members of the Higher Education User Group (HEUG) and are users of PeopleSoft financial, 
human resources, and/or student systems.
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